
March shows continuing support for waste 
workers

 Ireland 

Workers employed by the Greyhound waste company have been locked out for 
three months following their protests over an attempt to cut pay by up to 35%. 
They are continuing their protests and were supported other trade unions in a 
march through Dublin city centre on 2 September.
Read more at > SIPTU
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